

IBM Mid-Range Computer Users Group



President: Max Thomas - 264-2501 Vice President: Steve Walker - 264-1442

Secretary: Alan Judson - 763-6650 Treasurer: Dan True - 565-2483

DEC. MEETING

Our Dec. meeting was our annual Christmas luncheon. This year it was held at the River Boat. The food and setting were great.

We wish to thank IBM for again providing JAZZ tickets and Lagoon Corporation for providing ALL DAY PASSES to Lagoon. Other major prizes included a night at Howard Johnsons, dinners and theater and symphony tickets.

This year several white elephant gifts were also drawn. As well as a special gift from the management of the River Boat. We appreciate the good sports who drew these gifts.

Everyone who came went home with something. Turkeys, hams, gift packs, video rental coupons, etc. went to those who did not win major prizes.

We hope everyone who came had a good time.

JAN. MEETING

Our Jan. meeting will be at 11:00am, Wednesday, January 13th, at the Murray City offices. IBM will be there to introduce the AS/400 Support Family. Come and hear how IBM will be supporting its AS/400 customers.

<u>ANNOUNCEMENTS</u>

The January MPA meeting will be held Wed. the 20th, at 6:00pm. sharp, at COMPHEALTH, Woodlands Plaza, Suite 300, 4021 South 700 East, Salt Lake City.

FOR SALE

Abbott Critical Care has about 1,900 2400 foot tapes for sale for \$2.00 each. If you are interested, contact: Sue Watson at 264-1445.